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From:
Sent: Wednesday, 21 November 2018 8:53 AM
To: DPE CSE Three SEPP Mailbox
Cc:
Subject: Three Ports Sepp Re-zoning.

To whom it may concern, 
 
I’m writing to object to the above re-zoning and plans for the concrete plants etc at Cornish Circle. 
 
How can this even be even considered? A stone’s throw from Mutch Park, Bonnie Doon Golf Course and Westfield 
will be the ugliest creation in the area. The noise and traffic that this will generate in an already traffic congested 
area will be ridiculous!!!! 
 
It's bad enough that the Meridan monstrosity was allowd to go ahead? We live on  the value of our 
property has already decreased due to the loss of on road parking from the Meridan ‘upgrade’. 
 
If this horrendous plan for these plants actually goes ahead this will change the area from what was once considered 
a sought after, livable area to a living nightmare. 
 
We may as well start building houses down at the port amongst the cranes and containers. 
 
What a stupid, ridiculous proposal this is!!!!!! 
 
I look forward to your reply.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

 
 

 Banksmeadow, NSW 2019 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 




